
 

MEETING SCHEDULE 
 
April 28, 4:15 pm 
Library Board 
Cloquet Library 
 
May 4, 4:30 pm 
Parks Commission 
City Hall 
 
May 5, 5:30 pm 
Council Work Session 
City Hall 
 
May 5, 7:00 pm 
City Council Meeting  
City Hall 
 
May 6, 8:00 am 
EDA 
City Hall 
 
May 12, 7:00 pm 
Planning Commission 
City Hall 
 
May 19, 5:30 pm 
Council Work Session 
City Hall 
 
May 19, 7:00 pm 
City Council Meeting  
City Hall 
 
May 20, 4:30 pm 
Cable Commission 
CAT-7 Studios 

 
May 20, 6:00 pm 
CAFD  
Station 1 
 
May 26, 4:15 pm 
Library Board 
Cloquet Library 
 
May 26, 7:00 pm 
Planning Commission 
City Hall 

Week Ending April 24, 2015 

Brian Fritsinger 

1307 Cloquet Ave 

Cloquet MN 55720 

Ph: 218-879-3347 

Fax: 218-879-6555 

bfritsinger@ci.cloquet.mn.us 

ADMINISTRATION 

Personnel 

Interviews with the potential Administrative 

Assistant candidates continued this week and a 

candidate was identified. Interviews for the two 

Commander positions in the Police Department 

also took place this week.  The postings for a 

Truck Driver and Maintenance Person positions 

were posted internally.   

Debbie Johnson will be retiring on Thursday next 

week after so many years of service to the City 

that we can’t remember how long she has been 

here.  If you get a chance, please stop by to wish 

her congratulations and good luck with 

her rocking chair.   

Citizens Advisory Board 

Ron Gittings will be resigning from the Citizens 

Advisory Board.  If you know of anyone that 

would be interested in serving in this capacity, 

please encourage them to apply. 

City Council Retreat 

The City Council and Department Heads will be 

meeting this weekend as part of their annual 

retreat to discuss future goals and strategies for 

the City.   The outcomes will be posted on the 

City website and reviewed at future meetings of 

the Council. 

City Hall Security 

We have been experiencing some problems 

with the security system at City Hall and met 

with our provider to look at some upgrades 

to the system.  These upgrades would address 

some of the challenges we have been 

having since the broadband hub was put 

in the basement and to implement 

recommendations of the facilities study.  

2014 Annual Financial Audit 

Finance staff was busy this week working with 

our auditor to complete the 2014 financial audit.  

The auditors will work for another 4-6 weeks 

finishing up which will result in the audit 

presentation early this summer.   On a related 

note, staff met with DEED staff who was 

conducting an audit of our records on the County 

Human Services project and we were contacted 

by FEMA who is looking to audit our files from 

the flood. 

PUBLIC WORKS / PARKS 

Flower Planters 

As part of the 2015 budget, the City Council had 

requested that flower planters be placed in the 

downtown commercial areas.  Staff has been 

working with area landscape companies to move 

this project forward.  Our start up costs for this 

first year is a bit higher than budgeted at about 

$155 per planter as compared to the budget.  

Future years will drop between $65- $100 once 

we have the hardware purchased.  

 March Financial Report 

 Debbie’s Retirement Announcement 

OTHER INFORMATION ATTACHED  

Attached the Council will find the following: 

“We all need people who will give us 

feedback. That's how we improve." 

-- Bill Gates, 
    Businessman and philanthropist 




















